
On  March 1, 2021, CareWorks Comp officially became Sedgwick.  Sedgwick’s commitment to Ohio 
employers remains as strong as ever. With more than 3,000 colleagues in Ohio, we will continue to 
offer the best workers’ compensation program solutions to help your clients mitigate risk and 
reduce workers’ compensation costs. You can learn more about Sedgwick at 
sedgwick.com/ohiotpa. 

Sedgwick remains committed to the OAHU workers’ comp program which has enabled participating 
agent producers the opportunity to partner with the industry leader in navigating Ohio’s workers’ 
compensation system. This long-standing partnership helps your clients reduce claim-related costs 
and reduce premium while at the same time generating additional income for your agency. 

If you are currently participating in the OAHU agent program and would like new applications (AC-
3 forms) or are interested in more information about participating in the OAHU agent referral 
program please, email or call Bob Nicoll at Sedgwick. 
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